
Swan Hill Regional Livestock Exchange 

Prime Cattle Sale 13th of  July 2023 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Cattle Class Price Range c/kg 
lw 

Top Producers 

Steer Vealer 
up to 350kg 

 310 - 326.6 
310c/kg – Reid & Payne – Murrabit 

Heifer Vealer 
up to 350kg 

 140 - 344.6 
344.6c/kg – G Lahy – Wakool 

Trade Steers 
351-500kg 

 166.6 - 382 

382c/kg – N Edgar – Swan Hill Rural City Council 
370c/kg – P, A & W Schultz - Mittyack 
355c/kg – G Lahy - Wakool 
320c/kg – W Fisher - Rainbow 

Trade Heifers 
351-500kg 

 165 - 392.6 
392.6c/kg - P, A & W Schultz – Mittyack 
370.6c/kg – BF Gowers Pty Ltd - Merriwee 

Export Steers 
500kg+ 

 214 - 350 
323c/kg – AD Bryan – Mellool 
280c/kg – AR & LM Jackson – Patchewollock 
230.6c/kg – C & C Burgress - Merbein 

Export Heifers 
500kg+ 

 210 - 312 

270c/kg – G Lahy – Wakool 
268.6c/kg - C & C Burgress - Merbein 
264c/kg – M Condely – Lake Meran 
254.6c/kg – G & B Davies – Pental Island 

Cows  120 - 280 
280c/kg – Stratton Meadows - Tempy 
255c/kg – Stratton Meadows – Tempy 
205c/kg – Lake Boga Pastoral – Lake Boga 

Bulls – 701kg+  224.6 - 224.6 224.6c/kg – RA Dalla & T Hewitt - Koondrook 

 
Our next Prime Cattle Market will be on Thursday 27th of July, 2023 commencing at 07.30am. 

Our next Sheep & Lamb Sale will be on Thursday 20th of July, 2023.  
 

Did you know? 

• Gross value of production is forecast to fall 10% to $14 billion in 2022–23. 
• Production increases to offset falling cattle prices in 2023–24, gross value of production to remain 

steady. 
• Average saleyard prices will be supported by world beef prices when the US herd rebuilds. 
• Labour availability is not expected to impact beef slaughter capacity thought the outlook period 

Sourced by Australian Government Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry 

 

 

Total Yarding of 268 head 
A larger offering by Swan Hill Agents this week, attended by most of 

our regular buying group.  The Cow market gained by 5c/kg to 10c/kg 
on last fortnight.  Only a few feeder cattle were yarded with those 
prices easing 5c/kg to 10c/kg.  A good line up of cattle off grain 

staying firm on a fortnight ago & selling out to 390c/kg. 


